
BACKGROUND
In response to more frequent and extreme flooding events 
impacting communities along the Brandywine Creek in both 
Pennsylvania and Delaware, the Brandywine Conservancy 
is excited to announce the launch of the Brandywine Flood 
Study—nearly two years after Hurricane Ida produced 
historic flooding that devastated the region. Conducted 
in partnership with the Chester County Water Resources 
Authority (CCWRA) and the University of Delaware Water 
Resources Center (UDWRC), the flood study is a coordinated 
effort to better understand where and why flooding occurs 
and identify the best approaches to protect our communities 
from future severe flooding events.

GOALS
•	 Reduce flooding to the main stem of the Brandywine 

Creek in Pennsylvania and Delaware
•	 Coordination with Delaware flood mitigation efforts 
•	 Identify projects for flood attenuation, including pilot 

projects on Brandywine Conservancy-owned properties 
that may serve as models for watershed-wide sites

For more information on the  
Brandywine Flood Study, scan  

the QR code or visit  
www.brandywine.org/flood-study
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